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Due to the effects caused in Puerto Rico by Hurricane Fiona, the State Insurance

Fund Corporation (CFSE) has decided to extend the deadline for employers to

comply with the payment of their policies.
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State Insurance Fund Policy Payment
(CFSE) decided to grant a moratorium on the payment term for permanent and eventual
policies with payments due on September 20 and September 21, 2022.

The extension grants an additional 30 days to the due date of the payments, with a deadline
of October 20 and 21, respectively, and that there will be no additional extensions.
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https://www.grantthornton.pr/globalassets/1.-member-firms/puerto-rico/publications/professional-articles/2022/articles/related-articles/9.26.2022.cfse_comunicado.pdf
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Contact our Outsourcing department should you need help
with this or any other accounting matter. At Kevane Grant
Thornton we provide our clients with personalized attention,
valuable advice and recommendations, tailored solutions,
and direct access to technical experts to help clients resolve

issues and identify opportunities.

DISCLAIMER: This update and its content do not constitute advice. Clients should not act solely on the basis of

the material contained in this publication. It is intended for information purposes only and should not be
G ra nt I h ornto n regarded as specific advice. In addition, advice from proper consultant should be obtained prior to taking
action on any issue dealt with this update.
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